Dear Dr. XYZ,
 
I hope this email finds you well. 
 
The NCI Center for Global Health would like to collect some information of the awards issued under NOT-CA-20-036: Administrative supplements to stimulate global cancer health disparities research.  The purpose of this request is to learn about accomplishments and lessons learned from this supplement award to inform future efforts to advance cancer health disparities research globally.
As a recipient of the award, we would like to invite you to complete the request to share your outcomes, experiences, lessons learned, and recommendations. This request should be completed by the investigator who has sufficient knowledge of the supplement project. Your responses will not be used to evaluate your project specifically, nor inform current or future funding decisions for your projects. This is voluntary and should take approximately 15 minutes to complete. 

The link can be found here: 

We greatly appreciate your assistance, and request that you respond by April 30, 2022. Please let us know if you have any questions.
 


